
Resolution #B-2-12-2974                                  February 28, 2012 

 

RESOLUTION 

 

 

Rejecting all Laura MacArthur School Demolition Bids Related to Bid 1217 

 

 

WHEREAS, Bid 1217 – Laura MacArthur School Demolition was advertised according to statute 

and publicly opened on January 10, 2012; and  

WHEREAS, all bids received for the demolition were in excess of budget allocated for that scope of 

work; and  

WHEREAS, further consideration of work scope and specifications by the design and construction 

management team has identified changes that are expected to result in a lower cost closer to the 

budget for this project if it is re-bid; now 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, by the School Board of Independent School District No. 709, 

St. Louis County, State of Minnesota that the Duluth School Board formally rejects all bids related 

to Bid 1217 – Laura MacArthur School Demolition. 

 

 

 

 

 


